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Meeting Summary 
Thursday, June 16, 2022 
City Council Chambers 
 
The meeting started just after 2:00 p.m. Those in attendance included Ben, Carla, Scott, Steve, 
Susan, Alexis, and Beth.  
 
The TAC accepted the Inclusive Outreach and Engagement Plan as presented at the last 
meeting.   
 
Much of the discussion was about the Comprehensive Plan. Work had already started on this 
project prior to receipt of the grant. Discussed were the following: 
 
 What does a Comprehensive Plan do? 
 What are the Goals? How do we use them? 
 How do other planning documents inform the Comprehensive Plan? 
 How does the Comprehensive Plan inform the Development Code? 
 
The TAC reviewed the Comprehensive Plan and the initial changes that have been proposed.  
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, July 14, 2022, at 2:00 p.m.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:02 p.m. 
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